
 

February 2020 Newsletter 

Happy February, Dance Me! We are one month closer to recital, and our preparations are well 

underway.  

Recital Costume choices are posted in each studio, and costs have been added to accounts. Final 

costume payments are now overdue. Recital costumes will not be handed out until full costume 

balances are paid. You can view your costume choices here: http://www.dancemeschool.com/current-

student-page.html 

For studio closings due to weather, please check your email and our social media pages. We will 

send out a studio-wide email blast and post on our Instagram and Facebook pages. You are free to 

choose another class of the same level to come do a make-up. If one day gets excessive snow days this 

year, we will schedule a formal make-up class. 

Our February switch week is TBD due to this month being shorter with February Break. Keep an eye 

out! 

We are now in our second semester at Dance Me! This is when we begin preparing for recital. It is a 

very exciting and fun time for students and staff.  Dancers will be learning new parts of their dances 

every week, so attendance is crucial! 

Recital information! We will be dancing in the lovely Mohonasen High School Auditorium. Here is 

a link to our updated recital page where you can find all the information you will need. Recital 

lineups are posted on the recital info page. To confirm which show your child is performing in, 

follow this link: http://www.dancemeschool.com/recital-2020.html  

Dress Rehearsal: Thursday, June 18th 

Friday, June 19th: 6:00pm-10:00pm Gray/White/Yellow/Orange/Peach Recital  

Saturday, June 20th:  

9:00am-9:45am: Preschool Pink Recital *Lineups posted, check which Preschool show your 

child is performing in. It will not be both shows, only one! * 

10:30am-11:15am: Preschool Purple Recital *Lineups posted, check which Preschool show 

your child is performing in. It will not be both shows, only one! * 

12:30-2:00pm: Kindy/1st Recital 

3:00pm-4:30pm: Blue/Purple Recital 

5:30pm-9:15pm: Pink/Maroon/Red/Green Recital 

We are going to try something new for recital practice videos this year! Teachers will be posting 

recordings of dances for their classes in the BAND app to practice at home. Once the class group has 

been created, links will be sent out to you via email to join and view the videos. We use this app for our 

competition team rehearsals, and it works so well! Dances will be posted at the teacher’s discretion. If 

you have any questions, feel free to ask your teacher! 

PJ Masks February Break Camp will run on February 17th+18th from 9am-12pm. Camps combine 

dance, tumbling, games, crafts, and more! $75 for two days and $45 for one day. To register, email 

Miss Rachel at missrachelbatter.danceme@gmail.com. 

For any questions about anything found in this newsletter, please email us at 

info@dancemeschool.com. Thank you! 

 

Reminder: 

Tuition is due the First of the month.  

Upcoming Dates: 

February 17th-22nd:  

Winter break, no classes 

February 17th +18th: 

PJ Masks Camp 

9am-12pm 

This is a reminder that we are a 
Nut Aware studio. We have 

multiple students and staff with 
severe allergies, so we ask that 
no nut products be brought into 

any of our studios for their 
safety. 

Tuition is to be paid the first class of 

every month. We have tuition boxes 

where you can drop your cash or checks in 

Studios A and C. There are multiple ways to 

pay. You can come to the front desk to pay 

at any scheduled time, found here: 

http://www.dancemeschool.com/2019-

2020-schedule-and-tuition.html. 

You can also pay online and enroll in auto 

pay through our Dance Me Portal which you 

can access here: 

https://clients.dancestudiomanager.com/d

ance-me-llc/client/ 

 

 


